
Mr. Petersburg,   Your comments in regard to the WOLF II application are baffling to me.  How is it that a wildlife professional thinks that Elk will migrate through an area that is populated with 60 wolf dogs?  Instead you are concerned with the use of ATVs on the property during wildlife sensitive times.  The use of ATVs won’t matter because there will be no Elk to scare on the property ever again.     As a sportsman, I am appalled by the disregard for our native wildlife in favor of wolf hybrids by CPW.  Especially since CPW spend a lot of License fee money purchasing wintering grounds to the north.  I would really like to hear from you why you think Elk will not be bothered by 60 wolf dogs.  In my opinion Elk will go nowhere near this property if this development is allowed.  Elk/Wolf interaction studies support this theory.    Regards,   Rob Niedenzu  


